anne Baldwin

From: Katherine Daniels

Sent: 25 March 2024 07:50

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: OBJECTION Planning Application 24/00375/F

Please can this be added to DEF.
Thank you

Katherine

From: The Bebbs/ I

Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2024 1:52 PM

To: Katherine Daniels <Katherine.Daniels@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Cc: Councillor Phil Chapman <Phil.Chapman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Councillor George Reynolds
<George.Reynolds@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: OBJECTION Planning Application 24/00375/F

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms Daniels.
re: Objection to planned development on the MX site - 24/00375/F

Hopefully | am not too late to object, unfortunately | have been out of the country with work. What is disappointing
is Hornton is yet again in a position of having to fight for our right to peace and quiet and protecting the Cotswold
countryside.

Ms Kerwood is persisting to try and blight our countryside with some unholy development that has no proven need
to exist here. As always there is no infrastructure to accommodate such a huge fishing village. | am sure there are
many other suitable areas for fishing establishments that have a lake that is already exists. There is certainly no need
for anymore holiday accommodation, we have the hotel in Wroxton and many B&B's in the area that would no
doubt be affected by this development.

Many of the arguments that were researched and put forward for the objection to the MX racetrack also apply here,
from the affect on nature (specifically endangered species) and the obvious light pollution caused by such a leisure
establishment. Increase in traffic and objection from local businesses including The Indian Queen.

I fail to understand why we have to continue to protect our environment from such ludicrous applications. Please
please do the right thing and look in to this application in detail. Pardon the pun but | smell something fishy going
on.. ;-) | feel this is just the start of some bigger plan in conjunction with Ms Kerwood.

Kind regards,

Pete Bebb
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